CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE FOR WJYP
BROADCAST ANNOUNCEMENT SCHEDULE

This is to certify that WIYP has complied with the requirements of Section 73.3580 of
the rules of the Federal Communications Commission with regard to the broadcast of pre-filing

and post-filing announcements, announcing the submission of its application for renewal of
license.

A pre-filing announcement, a copy of which is attached hereto, was broadcast on WJYP
on the following dates at the times indicated:

April 1,2019 [ 7:00aM, ¥ :234M]
April 16, 2019 (459PM, T.o0PM]
May 1, 2019 L7 20AM, §:24 AM]
May 16, 2019 | 5% PM, 5 5L A1

A post-filing announcement, a copy of which is attached hereto, was broadcast on WIYP
on the following dates at the times indicated:

June 3, 2019 Yise /}MJ L:25PM]

|
June 1, 2019 | %+ 55PM [
July 1, 2019 [ 7:3,4/17"{/ SppArT
July 16, 2019 [T 5 54 PM =
August 1, 2019 I £33 "i‘fPM/ J ,'/z.//opjj
August 16,2019 | /25 PM 1

By: | 1 W/(A

Title@rﬂﬂjf%wmdb / jﬁbﬂf >




License Renewal

Pre Filing Scripts: WJYP/WMON

ON SEPTEMBER 27, 2011, WJYP WAS GRANTED A LICENSE BY THE FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS
COMMISSION TO SERVE THE PUBLIC INTEREST AS A PUBLIC TRUSTEE UNTIL OCTOBER 1, 2019.

OUR LICENSE WILL EXPIRE ON OCTOBER 1, 2019. WE MUST FILE AN APPLICATION FOR
RENEWAL WITH THE FCC BY JUNE 3, 2019. WHEN FILED, A COPY OF THIS APPLICATION WILL BE
AVAILABE FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION AT WWW.FCC.GOV. IT CONTAINS INFORMATION
CONCERNING THIS STATION’S PERFORMANCE DURING THE LAST EIGHT YEARS.

INDIVIDUALS WHO WISH TO ADVISE THE FCC OF FACTS RELATING TO OUR RENEWAL
APPLICATION AND TO WHETHER THIS STATION HAS OPERATED IN THE PUBLIC INTEREST
SHOULD FILE COMMENTS AND PETITIONS WITH THE FCC BY SEPTEMBER 3, 2019.

FURTHER INFORMATION CONCERNING THE FCC'S BROADCAST LICENSE RENEWAL PROCESS IS
AVAILABLE AT 100 KANAWHA TERRACE, ST. ALBANS, WEST VIRGINIA, WWW.FCC.GOV, OR MAY
BE OBTAINED FROM THE FCC, WASHINGTON, DC 20554




License Renewal

Post Filing Scripts: WJYP-AM/WMON-AM

ON SEPTEMBER 27, 2011, WIYP WAS GRANTED A LICENSE BY THE FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS
COMMISSION TO SERVE THE PUBLIC INTEREST AS A PUBLIC TRUSTEE UNTIL OCTOBER 1, 2019.

OUR LICENSE WILL EXPIRE ON OCTOBER 1, 2019. WE HAVE FILED AN APPLICATION FOR
RENEWAL WITH THE FCC.

A COPY OF THIS APPLICATION IS AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC INSEPECTION AT WWW.FCC.GOV. IT
CONTAINS INFORMATION CONCERNING THIS STATION’S PERFORMANCE DURING THE LAST
EIGHT YEARS.

INDIVIDUALS WHO WISH TO ADVISE THE FCC OF FACTS RELATING TO OUR RENEWAL
APPLICATION AND TO WHETHER THIS STATION HAS OPERATED IN THE PUBLIC INTEREST
SHOULD FILE COMMENTS AND PETITIONS WITH THE FCC BY SEPTEMBER 3, 2019.

FURTHER INFORMATION CONCERNING THE FCC'S BROADCAST LICENSE RENEWAL PROCESS IS
AVAILABLE AT 100 KANAWHA TERRACE, ST. ALBANS, WEST VIRGINIA, WWW.FCC.GOV, OR MAY
BE OBTAINED FROM THE FCC, WASHINGTON, DC 20554




